

## **SVP News**

## **JUNE 2016**

Hello everyone! Unfortunately, we've received no news for the summer 2016 newsletter, so we are putting out a call for info!

As a reminder our editions will come out on the following approximate schedule:



**March 31** - Spring edition **June 30** - Summer edition **September 30** - Fall edition **December 31** (or just after the New Year  $\approx$  January 3) - Winter edition

© Michael Skrepnick

\*\* If you want something in the newsletter, please get it to us no later than the 15th of the month that it comes out. If we don't receive news on a regular basis, we'll change the newsletter to 3 times a year instead of 4.

What we STILL need from you: posts about new job openings, committee updates (people really seem to want this – so take note committee chairs), updates from field programs, whatever else you want to tell us! Remember, if you want to see it in the newsletter, you have to send it to us.

Please make sure to check your posts for grammar and spelling! Obituaries or memorials should include a picture of the individual who has passed.

In order to fit everything into a nice bite size package please keep your posts to approximately ½ of a page (not including pictures). Posts longer than that will be truncated and edited by our newsletter staff (and you probably don't want that)!

Send us your stuff at <u>vertpaleo.newsletter@gmail.com</u>! Any photos should be sent as separate high resolution images, if possible.

--Your newsletter staff, Julie Meachen, Susy Cote and Shawn Zack

Contact Information

**About SVP** 

Phone Mail For more details go to <u>vertpaleo.org</u> SVP

1-301-634-7024 9650 Rockville Pike Bethesda, MD 20814

You can <u>Unsubscribe Here</u>